
Notices 18th March 

1. FOODBANK - Please note the change - Tins of corned beef and mince/stew, cartons 
of long-life juice, small tins of ham 

2. WEBSITE - Keep on accessing the website and give us your ideas on how to make it 
really work for you and everyone who visits the site.  

3. EDWARD AND SHEILA HOLLOWAY - Not all will know but Edward was our interim 
moderator at a certain point in the past and he has preached many times at Nairn 
over the years. He and Sheila will be leaving the area entirely to go to Kent very soon. 
Elgin Baptist church are holding a farewell event on TONIGHT and I hope it was 
possible for some to attend BUT IF NOT, Edward will preach his final sermon in 
Scotland on Sunday 25th March at Elgin for the church's Palm Sunday evening service 
- 6.30pm.  

4. EASTER SERVICES - Look out for an advert in the Nairnshire which will have all the 
services in all the churches in Nairn noted. Philip will be speaking at the Holy Week 
service at the Free church on Monday 26th March - from 7.30pm and we will have our 
own usual Easter Service celebration on Sunday 1st April at 11am 

5. YOUTH FOR CHRIST BIG FRIENDS GATHERING 2 - for those interested in the work of 
YFC, you are warmly invited to an event on Tuesday 20th March at Dalneigh Church of 
Scotland from 6.30pm. This will include a light buffet meal and then onto the 
celebration of the year's events and activities. Talk to Jonathan and Mairi Cameron. 

 


